Appendix 6: email with Monahan's original response to complaints about the conference,
April 24, 2009
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| encourage you mmnﬁamemhﬂmandm for yourself the range of opinion that is going to be
canvassed at the event.

Thé fact that it received a graiit from an Hﬂapendmtmat Gﬁmn{ﬁﬂa&aﬂaﬂy
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Thanks for forwarding this message and providing me with an opportunity to pmﬁde further background.
Happy to speﬂktu yuu or others about this is you think ttwnﬂhwhlla

| am copying: Mamtluuh 50 that he is aware of 'Ihe discussions that are taliu:lnq place around this
- confarence.,

R&ga rds,
Patrick

Patrick J. Monahan, Deari
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